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Steve Romsey Memorial Scholarship 
Steve Romsey was a 1966 graduate of Gilbert High School.  After high school he helped on the 
family farm while working at Friedrich Construction.  He began farming fulltime with his father, 
Joe Romsey, in the mid 1970’s until his death in 2008.  He loved the Gilbert community serving 
on the Vision 2000 committee and was very proud of the Gilbert schools.  He was an avid 
supporter of Agricultural Education, Industrial Education, FFA, and 4-H.   
 
The definition of being “hands on” means many things to many people.  In Steve’s mind, this 
simply meant always being involved in whatever he could be.  We all have the ability to 
influence other’s lives; whether this is through our work, our words, or our actions. 
 
This $1000.00 scholarship will be awarded to a student who, in the opinion of the selection 
committee, demonstrates a desire to pursue further education in some sort of a “hands on” 
career. 
 


